As a member of Manitoba’s Broader Public Service established by the Public Services Act, Hanover School
Division is committed to the effective delivery of services. The Division will regularly review its policies
and procedures in an effort to ensure the following values are attained:

A. Provide services fairly, reliably and competently;
B. Focus on quality and outcomes to achieve performance standards;
C. Be transparent to enable public scrutiny.

A. Invite teamwork and collaboration to maximize strategic investment in delivering services;
B. Engage and collaborate with the public to provide
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